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Beyond my Backyard event

There will be a virtual tour to the world of Bible translation at 11:00 am EDT, Saturday, October 24. Interested
people are invited to explore the dynamic ministries of Ethnomusicology. We will meet with missionaries who have
served in this area in the four different countries. We will discuss why the arts are so powerful in cross-cultural
ministries. How could a certain drum, or a particular dance step, or a specific melody affect the way the gospel is
communicated? God expressed His creativity in each culture by giving them unique artistic expressions. Please
pray that many people can come to this online meeting to learn more about the life-transforming ministries of
Bible translation. You are also invited. Please come and join us!
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Celebrating 40 years by launching 40 church partnerships: Papua New Guinea

The Papua New Guinea Bible Translation Association (PNGBTA) launched a new initiative on 29 September. This is
part of PNGBTA’s 40-year anniversary celebrations. Forty church congregations have been invited to sign a three-
year Bible translation partnership agreement with the organization. PNGBTA is proposing that each

congregation: contribute an annual financial gift of an agreed amount, advocate and pray for Bible translation, and
assist in providing professional expertise (such as IT, accounting or media) as needed by the administration.
PNGBTA will reciprocate with the churches by: assisting with translation of Scripture and related materials
(including songs, hymns, and liturgies), providing training in literacy, Scripture use and related areas, and

by participating in the congregation’s activities. Pray for God’s blessings on this initiative to strengthen
relationships with the churches as part of developing a sustainable Bible translation movement in Papua New
Guinea.
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Collaboration for Bible Translation: United States

Seed Company is passionate about accelerating the translation of God’s Word in every heart language that needs it
by 2025. The organization works with over 1400 global partners. It serves the local church by providing training,
consulting, funding and project management. These lead to a meaningful, accurate translation in the local mother
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tongue. Pray for members of local churches worldwide as they take ownership of Bible translation and work to
complete projects. Thank God for the thousands of prayer partners that provide a solid foundation for these Bible
translation programs with Seed Company involvement.
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Pray for the JAARS museum staff as they work to finish updating the Museum of the Alphabet, hoping to reopen
the museum in October or November.
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Pray for the JAARS CrossVenture Explore weekend planned October 23-25 with a group from the Church at
Sandhurst, Florence, South Carolina.
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The JAARS Aviation maintenance team is making good progress installing upgrades and refurbishing the Cessna
206 replacement for Cameroon. Pray they can continue without hindrance from COVID-19.
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